
Neumann, Riley D - DNR 

From: Neumann, Riley D - DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, October 11, 2018 9:11 AM 
'Jason Powell' 

Subject: RE: 03-41-286924 Auto Repair on Vliet Change Order 

Hi Jason, 

I am approving the requested costs for the additional tonnage removed and disposed during excavation activities at the 
Auto Repair on Vliet St. site . The total cost approved for this extra tonnage is $736.26. 

I will add this email to our electronic file as a record of the approval. Be sure to include this email with your claim(s) that 
include these costs. 

Let me know if you need anything else. 

Best, 
Riley 

Ri ley D. Neumann 
Phone: {414) 263-8699 
Ri ley.Neumann@wisconsin.gov 

From: Diana Symitczek <dianajs@metcohq.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 10:11 AM 
To: Neumann, Riley D - DNR <Riley.Neumann@wisconsin.gov>; DNR RR SER <DNRRRSER@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: 03-41-286924 Auto Repair on Vliet Change Order 

A hard copy is being mailed. 

Diana Symitczek 
METCO - Environmental Program Assistant 
dianajs@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 

From: Diana Symitczek 
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 10:02 AM 
To: Diana Symitczek <dianajs@metcohq .com> 
Subject: scanned image from copier 
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